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MARICOPA COUNTY
        FACILITIES MANAGEMENT

          PROTECTIVE SERVICES DIVISION
401 W. Jefferson

Phoenix, Arizona 85003

(602) 506-8186

TO:

All Car-poolers

FROM:
Lt. GLORIA D’ROMERO

We would like to welcome you to the carpool program and thank you for choosing an alternative mode of travel.  

There are some rules and regulations that apply to this program.

· Please display your new permit sticker on your rear view mirror using the sleeve and hanger provided.  Using this method, the sticker can be easily transferred from one vehicle to another and is easily recognized by the Protective Services Officers.

· Please do not make a copy of your sticker as this will result in revocation of your parking privilege for 30 days and ineligibility to participate in the Carpool program.  If this area is full, please proceed to another floor or to the surface lot.  The spaces on the North end of the 3rd level of the Madison garage and the 2nd level of the Jefferson garage require a different permit.

· If you change carpool partners or lose your partner, notify this office immediately.  Failure to do so could result in a loss of parking privileges.  If either of you stop carpooling, or leave County employment, please notify us at 506-8186 and return your carpool permit to your parking coordinator or Gloria D’Romero.

· To qualify for carpool, you must ride together at least 3 days per week; however, any day that you do not ride together all must park in a non-designated area of the garage or in the surface lot.

· Remember, there is a $10.00 replacement fee for your parking sticker, and a $12.00 replacement fee for your ID badge/access card.

· Please keep our office up to date concerning your phone number and license plate number. VERY IMPORTANT!
· You will be required to re-register at the end of every year to keep your carpool status current.  The new permits expire in December every year; please remove all expired permits from your windshield, as they will no longer be valid. The Registration process will begin in November of each year so please be sure to contact your parking coordinator at that time for your renewal packet if you wish to continue carpooling.

             If you have any questions or problems please call Gloria at 506-8186.
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